
    

Science 

During the first half term, the children will be learning about light 

and how we see things and in the second half term, they will be 

learning about the circulatory and digestive system in both humans 

and animals. We will be visiting Oldham Sixth Form College on 

Tuesday 20th November where the children will have chance to see 

a real heart and carry out practical activities with one of the 

teachers there.  

Computing 

This term in computing, your child will be learning how to send 

and receive emails. They will find out how to attach documents, 

add people to their contacts and insert links and images into 

emails.  

Religious Education 

Topic Title: What do 

religions say to us when 

life gets hard? 

The work this term 

enables pupils to learn in 

depth from different 

religious and spiritual ways 

of life about teaching 

about hard times, 

focussing on exploring 

death. The children will 

read a book called 

‘Heaven’ by Nicholas Allan. 

Weekly Routines 

PE- This takes place every Monday. PE kits should be in school 

every Monday morning.   

Homework- This is given to the children every Friday and 

should be completed and returned to school by the following 

Wednesday. 

Spellings- These are given on Monday every week and need to 

be learnt for the following Monday.  

Reading- Reading books need to be read regularly. The children 

also have the opportunity to choose a library book from our 

school library each week.  

Times Tables- Please could you encourage your child to learn 

their times tables at home. If they are confident up to 12 x 12 

then encourage them to learn their 13x tables. They will be 

tested daily on these.  

Important Dates 

 

14th September 2018- Visit 

to Stockport Air Raid 

Shelters (History Lesson) 

24th September 2018- Visit 

to Safe Squad in Hyde 

(PHSE Lesson) 

20th November 2018- Visit 

to Oldham Sixth Form 

College (Science Lesson)  

 

If you have any questions at all, please come and ask. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss Pizuti (Year 6 Teacher)  

 


